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May 17, 2017 

Parents/Guardians, 

A few quick reminders for the end of the school year: 

All students are still required to wear their full school uniform to school until 

the end of the year. 

A reminder of uniform policy: 

1. All students are to wear a Global Leaders’ logo shirt to school on a daily 

basis. 

2. On NON Phys Ed days students may wear long khaki pants, knee-length 

khaki shorts or knee-length khaki skirts. 

3. On Phys Ed days students may wear sweatpants with the SGL logo or 

solid black sweatpants or solid black knee-length sweat shorts.* 

* Basketball shorts, track shorts/pants, yoga pants, and leggings are not 

permitted. 

Thank you! 

Keri Ricks 
Principal 


